
The Singing Heart,   

Alexandra Weber's English          

translation of Ivan 

Ilyin's beautiful work, 

was released in the spring 

2016. We have received many 

positive reviews and look for-

ward to seeing additional sales 

in 2017 as related products are          

released. To purchase the 

book please visit: 

 www.orthodoxtranslations.org/books.html 
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 Statement of Activities and Changes in Net Assets 

For the Year Ended September 30, 2016 

 

     Support & Revenue 

Donations  $5283 

Place Your Hope In The Lord  - Sales  $123 

The Singing Heart—Sales  $1092 

Total Income  $6498 

Expenses 

The Singing Heart—printing, cover design, layout, marketing   $1448 

The Orthodox Way in Icelandic—Translation  $2241 

Place Your Hope in the Lord—Book Printing  $32 

Administrative Expenses—accounting, banking, fees, website  $603 

Total Expenses  $4844 

 

Assets at Start of Year  $6,908.42 

Assets at End of Year $8,087.97 

Changes in Net Assets $1179.55 

  The Orthodox Way, by Kallistos Ware 

         Translated 

into Icelandic by Ágúst 

Symeon Magnússon. Draft 

translation is complete. 

Editing and layout continue 

in 2017.   Remaining      

project cost:  $5100 

The Singing Heart Study Guide 

Study guide to accompany The Singing Heart coming in print 

and digital format, for use by individuals for journaling or book 

clubs for group study.  Remaining project cost: $1050 

 

Holy Week to Pentecost 

A bilingual English-Spanish original        

coloring book following the feasts of Holy 

Week and Paschaltide due to be released 

for Lent 2017. Remaining project cost: 

$1270 

New Audio Content 

Various new recordings to be released online, including a  

translator’s  audio recording of The Singing Heart and new  

podcasts about Orthodox translation from translators and our 

board. Remaining project cost: $1000 

TOTAL ESTIMATED PROJECT COST FOR 2017 $8,420 

17% of our income in 
2016 was from sales of  

The Singing Heart.  

Thank you for your support of 
this project! It helps us  
continue to fund  
future projects! 

 

What About Giving Your Time? 

We are supported by donations of both money and time.  This year      

volunteers gave approximately 500 hours of their expertise to help us 

manage our work. We need more help as we grow and expand. Would 

you like to volunteer your time as a bookkeeper, marketing expert,      

project manager, or in some other way? Please contact us! 

 

www.orthodoxtranslations.org 

Upcoming Projects 

http://www.orthodoxtranslations.org/books.html

